To:

All Members of Council

SSD: Tom Braun Mayor: Sam Keller

Law Director: Kim Erdman Rohr

A meeting of the LRO Comm. was held in City Hall on April 9th, 2019 at 6:30PM.

In Attendance;

Council Members: Gail Griffin, and Dave Voss.

Committee Members: Jim Sunderhaus, Rae Jean Hardig and Chair: Kitty Zech. Alana Tucker was excused

Resident: Debbie Slaughter

Under Discussion:

YARD SALE REGULATIONS, Ord. 19-07

The committee finalized the Rules they wished to suggest to the SSD, so a list can be completed and in place before Ord. 19-07 has its final reading.

These suggestions were forwarded to the SSD, Tom Braun, following the meeting.

MORATORIUM ON MEDICAL MARIJUANA DISPENSENSARIES AND RELATED BUSINESSES IN CHEVIOT

It is the committee's intent to Ban such businesses in the City at this time, and recommends we do this via the Zoning Codes.

The Law Director, Kim Erdman Rohr recommends, prior to the Ban, we will need to submit the proposal to amend the Zoning Code to the Planning Commission. Once approved by the Planning Commission, it will need to be set for a Public Hearing (with 30 days' notice of the Hearing).

The meeting adjourned at 7:00PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Kitty Zech, Chair

Jim Sunderhaus

Alana Tucker